=\ MESSIAH TEXAS MONTHLY

Volume III Issue XI NOVEMBER 2022

TABERNACLES

It is finally October! Sukkot is this month.
Texas Tabernacles begins on the 9th. We are
so excited, humbled, and grateful that God
has called us to host His feast. We don't
know what God has in store, but we do
know it's going to be amazing.

*

Just a reminder, this
year we became an
official 501(c)(3)
nonprofit. So any
and all gifts you
make to Messiah
Texas are fully tax
deductible.

GRATITUDE

Young Adult Retreat for those 18 - 29ish.
November 17 - 20 is going to be a time of
fellowship, worship, teaching, and of
course GRATITUDE. Sign up now
registration ends in the middle of Sukkot.



	October 22 Newsletter
	Page 1


